
The 5th Annual

Senior Elementary

School Parade

C.W. BAKER HIGH SCHOOL
INVITES THE CLASS OF 2020

TO THE 

FRIDAY, JUNE 12TH AT 1 :00PM

WHEN:  FRIDAY,  JUNE 12TH FROM 1 :00  PM-2:00 PM
           (WE LEAVE THE MEETING SPOT AT 1 :30  PM)
WHO:  ALL  CLASS OF 2020 GRADUATES
WHAT:  A DRIVE THRU PARADE IN CAPS AND GOWNS
WHERE:  AT  THE PLACE IT  ALL  STARTED:  YOUR
ELEMENTARY SCHOOL**
HOW: PRE-REGISTER HERE 
 

https://forms.gle/6U49XAxrXGT5Wsz38


Meeting Locations for each Elementary Building
(You must stay in your vehicle at all times)
Elden: Durgee Junior High bus circle
Van Buren: Microtel Hotel parking lot
McNamara: St. Augustine’s Church 
Palmer:  B'ville YMCA parking lot
Reynolds: Pasta's on the Green upper parking lot

** If you did not attend elemetary school in Baldwinsville,
you can go to the parade at the school closest to your home.

Decorate your cars
with names, future

plans & shout-outs to
teachers and staff.

Your former
teachers will be
there to cheer

you on!!

One vehicle per student.

Parents are welcome to join

their senior in the car, but

cannot line the

street/elementary school as

spectators.
Wear your

cap and
gowns!


